
                                            

               

 

Dear Homeowner: 

Colonial Pointe will be trimming the trees out front along Lakewood, south end of property, 

June 16 and 17.  Please be aware that the tree people may be on your property taking the 

debris that may fall in your yard. The contractor asked that you do not approach the workers 

with request.  The owner has offered to do individual trimming of “PALM” trees only.  If you 

are interested in having him trim your PALMS, he has a limited number of trees he can cut on 

our time line.  

                                   $35 per SABLE and QUEEN Palm, $55 per Coconut Palms   

You will need to fill out the form below, write your check and mail or drop it off to our 

management company, Sandcastle Property Management, 16266 San Carlos Blvd., Suite 10, 

Ft. Myers, Fl 33908.   Please put on the envelope:  TREE TRIMMING PROJECT/COLONIAL 

POINTE. If not received by Friday, June 10. 2022, noon, you will not be put on the schedule. 

        The check is made out to:  TLS Lawn and Tree Service 

The form and check must be in Sandcastle’s office by noon on Friday June 10.                                            

Anything received after that cannot be scheduled.  

 

Homeowner: _______________________               address: 150 _______ Balmoral Loop 

# of SABLE PALMS trimmed____  # of QUEEN PALMS trimmed ____ # of Coconut Palms_____ 

                       Total ______________                   Check # _______________ 
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             May  2022  

Matt@sandcastlePMB.com                    239-466-3330 

All communications are by email or blast.  Please make 

sure Matt has your correct information to stay informed. 

 


